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ICT Mahidol Roadshow at Ruamrudee International School 

 

 
 

            On 2 November 2022 - The Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 

Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), participated in the “Thai College Fair 2022 - 2023” to introduce 

the B.Sc. in Information and Communication Technology (ICT International Program) at Ruamrudee 

International School. There were approximately 50 universities / faculties attended this fair. 

Overall, the Faculty of ICT’s booth got a lot of attention from students who came to visit the 

booth and asked for information about the undergraduate programs, tuition fees, scholarship, as 

well as admission schedules of the year 2023. 
 

 

“Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/roadshow-ris-en/”     

https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/roadshow-ris-en/

